CHALLANS

COMMUNIQUE

Thank you for your many messages of encouragement for our tenacity to keep
the tournament going despite difficult security conditions, it truly touches us.

The new decisions of the French government announced on April 30 on the
agenda of the lifting of restrictions do not allow us to rule on this day.

As soon as the decisions are revealed, you rush to send me messages or to
phone me while being happy and we understand you. Some clubs are asking
me to participate. Unfortunately, | have unanswered questions. | just got off
the phone with ARS (Regional Health Agency) for more details. Like us, they
are waiting for details that will make a difference.

To date, some French overseas countries and territories do not have identical
measures. As it stands, some countries will therefore not be able to participate
in the tournament. The mandatory health pass will require us to a significant
logistics around the two sports complexes.

As you know, we welcome children between the ages of 9 and 13 for boy's
categories and up to 15 for girl's categories. Many of you are aware of our
punctuality in sending documents, as well as our punctuality in match
schedules and the accuracy of transport logistics — camping — out-of-complex
catering.

Several questions challenge us but 2 seem important to us:

-What happens if a child was positive during the tournament after being in
contact with the other children during the games?

-What happens if by 18 June French regions or other countries are again
confined?

On monday, May 3rd, we meet with the President of the club Roland Rocher
and the technical director Philippe Guegan to rule on the tournament.

If the tournament were to be maintained, it is obvious that it will be disrupted
in it's organization, our goal for 2021 remaining the happiness of the children to
return to the competition.

Thank you for your understanding and support,
For the Tournament Committee,
JC.



